
Greetings Church Family and Visitors,

As we have become fully aware, life as we know it has changed significantly in the last few
weeks.  On  Wednesday  of  this  week,  I  participated  in  an  online  meeting  with  the
Superintendent and many others to discuss our handling of the many limitations we now face.
Supt. Lumston has asked us to cancel our Sunday services for the next two Sundays.
He will reevaluate the situation again soon and make further recommendations.   When the
gathering limit  is  increased back to 50 people,  we will  resume our regular  Sunday
schedule.

Here  is  what  we  will  be  doing  at  Canton  Wesleyan  until  the  gathering  limit  is
increased… first, we will still hold our 9:30 am prayer meeting. While it will be limited to the
first 10 people, I believe this is an essential ministry for us to continue.

Secondly, the Change Team will continue to meet at 10:00 am. We have many matters to
work thru given the emergency situation we’re facing.

Third, on Sunday, March 29, we will begin producing a sermon via CD, DVD, livestreaming
thru Facebook, or on our website as we currently do (although there will be a video option, not
just audio). I  will  be calling everyone to discuss this in more detail.  In this call  I  will  also
discuss your preferences regarding your tithes and offerings.

For those that choose to watch the sermon via Facebook Live, that will be happening
at 11:00 am on Sunday, March 29th.

 

Although this virus emergency severely limits our contact with each other,  we will do all we
can to remain connected and supportive to each other in ways that protect our health. I am
once again reminded of God’s promise to us in Romans 8:28 that He will make good things
come out of bad things. Even though this is early in what might be months of restrictions, I
already have a sense that God is leading us to make changes that will move our ministry
forward.

Blessings,

Pastor David


